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2nd Annual Diá de los Muertos Celebration October 30  
 
(Woodland, CA) – Yolo County’s Winters Community Library and the Winters High School Personas 
del Mundo club invite all members of the community to the Second Annual Diá de los Muertos 
Celebration on Tuesday, October 30, 6:00 to 8:00 p.m. in the Margaret Parsons Room of the Winters 
Community Library.   
 
This year’s event will pay special homage to authors and library supporters who have passed during the 
last year.  Activities will include music, guest speakers, sugar skull decorating, nail art, calavera face 
painting and antojitos (light snacks and refreshments).   
 
The public is welcome to place offerings of flowers, photographs, bread and other symbolic offerings 
for loved ones who have passed away on the community altar which will be on display October 17 
through November 14.  
 
“We are proud to honor Diá de los Muertos as a part of our ongoing efforts to celebrate the diversity, 
rich culture and contributions of our Latino and Native American communities,” said Yolo County 
Librarian Patty Wong.  “Please join our celebration on October 30th.” 
   
All Yolo County Library programs are free of charge.  The Winters Community Library is located at 
708 Railroad Avenue in Winters.  To learn more about Yolo County Library programs and services, 
visit: www.yolocountylibrary.org or like us on Facebook: www.facebook.com/yolocountylibrary.org. 
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